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The proposed increases in gas tax and DMV fees are well in excess of inflation. The 

state needs to manage available funding better. Funds should be primarily used for 

the benefit of taxpayers. We need to focus on getting homeless and drug users off 

the streets even if the housing provided is not ideal, the state has allotted sufficient 

funding to improve the situation, but the funding has not been used effectively.  


